
 
BANES LINk Report to the BANES Wellbeing Policy Development and 

Scrutiny Panel meeting on 18th January 2013 
 

The Care Forum will be supporting the BANES LINk as their host organisation from 
December 2012 – March 2013. 
 

The BANES LINk committee has put together a work programme: 
 

1. Autism – Jayne Pye to update with commissioners on the BANES Autism Strtaegy 
 
2. Continue LINk Committee meetings – Jan 15th 2013 (MH Commissioning) / February 12th 

2013 (SWANO re Neurological Alliance)  / March 12th 2013 (CCG PPI Strategy). 
 

3. Produce LINk E-Bulletins for membership and public - publication as monthly. 
 

4. Annual Report:  April 2012 – March 2013 to be produced . Meet on 10th January 2013 to plan. 
 

5. Long Term Conditions – Jayne Pye to monitor and review 
 

6. Care home visits – Jill Tompkin to discuss with Sarah Shatwell 
 

7. Representation to continue, mainly through Members, with other ongoing commitments, such 
as AWP Stakeholder group on 18th February 2013, and representing the LINk on strategic 
matters, such as development of Health & Wellbeing Board, Clinical Commissioning Group, 
Diana Hall Hall attended a CCG meeting on 19th Dec 2012 and the development of the Local 
HealthWatch.  

 
8. Meet with South West Assoc of Neurological Organisations on 14th January  re a public 

meeting to be held before the end of February 
 

9. Invite Ian Orpen CCG to share their Patient and Public Involvement Strategy at the committee 
meeting on 12th March 2013 

 
10. Meet with Karen  Taylor CQC 24th January 2012  


